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The Week Ahead 

 

Monday, May 17, 2021 

Point of Progress (Informal Report – Q4) distributed this week 

Department Head Meeting, 3:15pm – TEAMS 

Les Mis Theatre Performance, LiveStream, 6 :30pm  

Tuesday, May 18, 2021 Les Mis Theatre Performance, LiveStream, 6 :30pm  

Wednesday, May 19, 2021 
Health and Safety Committee Mtg, 8:00am, TEAMS 

Les Mis Theatre Performance, LiveStream, 6 :30pm  

Thursday, May 20, 2021 Les Mis Theatre Performance, LiveStream, 6 :30pm  

Friday, May 21, 2021 Les Mis Theatre Performance, LiveStream, 6 :30pm  

Home of Dragon Pride  

“Building Successful Futures”  

Upcoming Events 

May 24 — Victoria Day  - Statutory Holiday 

May 28 — Grad Cohort Celebration  -  (In cohort classrooms—afternoon) 

May 31— Non Instructional Day 

June 7— Early dismissal Day -  (1:55pm for Health & Safety Meeting) 

June 10 - 11— Commencement — 2:00-8:00pm  

June 14 — Staff Meeting 

June 14 - 23 — Literacy 10 Assessment 

June 14 - 23 — Numeracy 10 Assessment 

June 18 -  Last Day of classes 

June 23 - Q4 marks Due 
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FYI 

 

 

 

Quarter Schedule 
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Early Dismissal days 

The following one-hour early dismissal dates for 2020-2021 were approved by the Board at its meeting on       

April 14, 2021:  

  

April 30, 2021  

May 14, 2021  

June 7, 2021  

  

These early dismissal days are to provide an opportunity for school-based health & safety committees and  

school staff to review and revisit health & safety plans, discuss recommendations, and implement or adjust      

any COVID-19 mitigation strategies.  

  

Immunization Program for school-aged children 

  
The Fraser Health Immunization Program for school-aged children will resume this year.  
 
 To start, public health staff will contact families of students currently in grades 7 

and 10 who missed their immunizations during the 2019-2020 school year, due to COVID-19.  
 These students will be offered immunization appointments over the spring and summer.  
 Immunization information for Kindergarten, Grade 6 and 9 students from the 2020-2021 school year 

will be provided at a future date.  
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In The News 
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Vaccines available for students 18+ in high-transmission 
neighbourhoods 
  
Students born in 2003 or earlier (18 and older) that live in high-transmission neigh-
bourhoods are now eligible to receive their first dose of the COVID-19 vaccine. 
  
Current high-transmission neighbourhoods in Fraser Health include Cloverdale, Fleet-
wood, Guildford, East and West Newton, North Surrey, Panorama and Whalley. To 
confirm eligibility, go to gov.bc.ca/neighbourhood and enter your postal code 
(including a space between the first three and last three characters). 
  
Students born in 2003 or earlier, regardless of neighborhood can register now. At this 
time however, only those in eligible neighborhoods will be invited to book.  
  
If you are eligible and haven’t already registered for your vaccine, register 
at getvaccinated.gov.bc.ca, available 24/7, or call 1-833-838-2323 between 7 a.m. 
and 7 p.m. any day of the week. After registering, you will receive a text, email or 
phone call when it's your turn to book a vaccine appointment. Don’t expect to book 
an appointment the same day you register. 
  
Once you have registered and have received your booking invitation, please do not 
delay booking your appointment. When you get vaccinated, bring photo ID with your 
address to verify your postal code, along with your care card. 
  
For more information, visit fraserhealth.ca/vaccine 

https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/covid-19/vaccine/neighbourhood
https://www.getvaccinated.gov.bc.ca/s/
https://www.fraserhealth.ca/vaccine
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GRADS! 

 

We are busy planning a Commencement activity for you.  Right now we have reserved the dates of 
June 10-11 with our photographer, videographer and decorator.  We hope that all of our grads will be 
able to attend and “walk the stage”.  We need you to please pay your $50 Grad Fee as soon as possible 
so that we can order everyone their Grad t-shirts, Caps and Gowns!  Grad 2021 may be different, but 
that does not mean that we will not be celebrating all of your accomplishments.  You can pay your 
Grad fee by bringing cash or cheque to Ms. Nett in the office OR preferably by paying online with 
School Cash Online (https://www.schoolcashonline.com/) 

https://www.schoolcashonline.com/
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GRADS 

 

Cohort Celebration 

 

We have two fun cohort-based events planned for you!  First we are planning a Cohort Celebration 

on May 28th.  Blocks C and D will be switched for the day so that you can get together in the after-

noon with your cohort.  You can dress up and celebrate in your classroom.  We will have online 

games and the special “toast” speeches you usually hear at the Dinner Dance.  If you do not have 

a cohort (homeroom Block C class), we will connect with you soon with alternative ways to partici-

pate in this event. 
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Health and Safety 

 

Staying safe while carpooling to and from school 
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https://www.surreyschools.ca/NewsEvents/Posts/Lists/Posts/Post.aspx?ID=1042
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Health and Safety 

Staying safe while carpooling to and from school 
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https://www.surreyschools.ca/NewsEvents/Posts/Lists/Posts/Post.aspx?ID=1042
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Health and Safety 

Home of Dragon Pride  

“Building Successful Futures”  



 10 

 

Health and Safety 
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“This Week at Fleetwood Park” – Principal’s Message: May 10
th

 – 14
th

          

 

Hello Fleetwood Park Secondary and happy Eid! 

 

It is now mid-May, June is just around the corner, and we are in the final stretch of the 2020-21 school year.  
Life at Fleetwood Park continues to be highly structured, distanced and cautious; however, learning is still 
happening every day.  Our students and staff are busy with their Quarter 4 courses and the school is plan-
ning for year-end activities and next year’s structures/systems.   
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This week we started the annual Fleetwood Park staff Walk-a-thon.  Great thanks to Ms. Forsythe for all of 
your work in putting this together.  Extra steps, fresh air and exercise will be good for us all! ☺  Good luck to 
all participants in your quest for that magic 10,000 steps/day.   

 

This week our Counselling and Special Education Department have been meeting with each of our Elemen-
tary Associate schools to review programming needs for our incoming grade 8 students.  These are very im-
portant opportunities to share information in order to build personalized programs of support.  We thank all of 
the elementary schools’ staff that were able to join us and share your expertise with our team.  This work will 
directly impact the success of next year’s newest Dragons. 

 

Our Dry Grad 2021 Committee of parent volunteers has continued to work behind the scenes.  I had a 
chance to meet with the Executive on Wednesday evening to discuss our current Covid safety guidelines and 
our resultant plans for honouring this year’s Graduating class. We have begun planning for the Commence-
ment ceremony, and for a special Grad Cohort Celebration, and will continue to share details as they 
emerge. 

 

This afternoon is Parent-Teacher online interviews.  Parents/guardians who have scheduled an appointment 
will be sent a video conference link from your child’s teacher(s).  Just click on the link and you will be able to 
join the online meeting.  We are looking forward to our conversations about our students’ progress and rein-
forcing the partnership between home and school.  Great thanks to all parents/guardians and teachers for 
your participation in this important event.  Please note that there will be an early dismissal this afternoon at 
1:55pm. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Friday our Scholarship Committee will meet again to review our applications and discuss the potential 
recipients.  We have so many talented, hard-working and deserving students, this is always a difficult task.   

However, it is always a joy to discuss the many accomplishments of our Dragons. 
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Our school garden continues to grow.  The flowers and vegetables are thriving in the Spring sunshine and 
warmer temperatures.  We are now in the process of installing picnic tables around the garden to create an 
outdoor education learning and gathering place.   This is a wonderful project; and we are very grateful for the 
hard work of the school’s Garden Committee for making it all possible! ☺ 
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Another project coming to fruition is our First Nations Student Art collection.  Through the leadership of Ms. 
Buckton, we have collected several pieces of beautiful art created by our students.  Great thanks to Braydon 
for this most recent piece.  Beautiful! 
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Students, as we push toward the end of the school year, please know that the entire staff of Fleetwood Park 
is here to guide, support and encourage your learning success.  We know that you will continue to dedicate 
yourselves to your studies until the last day of the school year; and that with perseverance and hard work 
you will accomplish so much.  Remain focussed on your health and safety by following all our Covid-19 
guidelines, and remain focussed on your learning goals.  These last 5 weeks of classes will be very im-
portant.  Finish the year strong and proud of all you have achieved in such a challenging and unique time in 
history.  You can do it Dragons! 

 

Students, parents and staff are reminded that there will be another early dismissal tomorrow, Friday, May 
14th in order to hold our special Health and Safety Staff meeting.   

 

I hope your Friday is full of interesting challenges and your weekend is happy and relaxing.   

 

 

Ken 
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Mission Statement: 
 
“At Fleetwood Park Secondary we value excellence in education and strive to provide a learning environment where all students 

are encouraged to build successful futures.” 
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